Updates from the Bamfield Parks Commission subsequent to the April 20th, meeting

e Sink holes have been repaired and added gravel.

e The shed for fire wood sales has been built.

e The Float facility has been upgraded and maintained.

e Seabeam Resort is donating the pig for the July 1st pig roast and the park provided
peripherals. Seabeam wants the net to go to the park.

e Both of the west side composters are emptied and running well and well used.
Repair and maintenance happen year round.

e The west side park has been well maintained and the old tether ball has been
replaced with a shiny new one.

e The community gardens are all in use and growing lots of food and flowers.

* The ramp in Grappler Inlet is in need of upgrade / repair.

=  We are still looking at providing a new approach to the West Park.

= We are looking at the need to provide maintenance and upgrades to west side
facilities that might include signage for the 4 west side trails.

% Please see two attachments that show some of the recent events that have taken
place at the park. These include Canada Day hotdog roast and parade, Art in the
Park, Memorials, a Pig Roast, a Chile Cook-off and the Bamfield Historical Society’s
annual exhibit and members opening social.



